
Trailblazer’s News

Parents and 
Campers: 
We are so excited to kick off our 

2020 summer camp.  It’s hard to 

imagine after all these months of 

quarantine and home schooling the 

time is finally here. We’ve got fun 

activities and special on-site events 

scheduled for our campers. It’s time 

to see what God has in store for 

everyone over these next three 

months! 

If you have questions or concerns 

about how your camper is doing, 

please contact Mr. Pete Rietveld. 

(jmrocketsckk@gmail.com). He is the 

Team Lead for the Trailblazers.  

The Trailblazer Team 

 

Don’t 
forget! 

• Please pack a hearty lunch 

for your camper and 

encourage them to finish it.  

Many campers are quite 

hungry by the end of the day.  

They are given an afternoon 

snack, but may also 

supplement with an item left 

in their lunch box. 

• Send your camper in closed-

toe shoes.  

• Each camper should have 

their own labeled water 

bottle. 

• Please consider bringing hats 

and sunglasses .  We will be 

outside much of the day. 

• Curbside drop-off.  Pull up to 

door 3 where you will be 

greeted by camp staff. We 

will give you the security 

receipt for your family and 

place a name tag on each 

child. The children will also 

have their temperature taken 

and be given hand sanitizer. 

• Curbside pick-up. Pull up to 

door 3 where you will be 

greeted by a staff person. 

You will asked for the 

security code and your child 

will be called for over a walkie 

talkie. You may park in  stall 

while waiting for your child to 

come out. 

This week’s Special Events: 
These are subject to change. 

MONDAY: 
Jolly Jumpz carnival in the gym 

Wear  SOCKS! 

TUESDAY: 
Make A Movie 

Create your own stop motion film. 

WEDNESDAY: 
Jolly Jumpz Water Slides 

Wear swimsuit. Bring a towel! 

THURSDAY: 
Semi-truck Tour 

Learn about and see the inside of a semi-truck. 

FRIDAY: 
Board & Brush 

Painting experience 
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Please label All  

of your camper’s  

belongings!! 

George 

Please have activities from home in 

your child’s backpack (electronics, 

books, coloring, legos, etc.).  This 

will help us not share items at camp. 
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